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time 
 

7.30pm 
 

Come and See! 
 
Marsh Baldon village hall will be hosting the first South Oxford 

Filling Station on 7th October 2015 and all are welcome. 
 

The Filling Station is a new informal way of expressing the 
Christian faith in a community setting. The mid-week monthly 

celebration meeting is an opportunity to worship informally with 
contemporary Christian music, share our stories with one 

another and enjoy some home cooked food. 
 

Any volunteers who would like to help host are especially 
welcome! Please do not hesitate to contact Liam McCormick 

for more information on 01865 341 204 or email 
liamandchris@gmail.com. 

 
To find out more visit www.thefillingstation.org.uk. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
venue 

 
Marsh 
Baldon 

Village Hall 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

date 
 

Wednesday 
7th October 
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BALDON FEAST 2015 
 
I am sure all villagers will wish to join me in thanking the Slaney family and the 
rest of the Baldon Feast Organising Committee for organising such a great 
event: here are a few photos, courtesy of Emma Timms and Fiona Ardern.  
 
 

Cover Photo: RAF Falcons Display Team land on the Green, with thanks to Terry Trinder 


